
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/12/2020 11:00:00 AM

First name: Nancy

Last name: Morgan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Dear District Ranger Pence and Project Manager Franchina;

 

 

 

I am a resident of Colorado. I obviously do not live in  Wyoming or Idaho, the closest states to be impacted by the

proposed expansion to Grand Targhee. I do have family in the Victor /Driggs area and have skied there off and

on since 1977.  I spend money and time there so I hope that my comment will have some weight.

 

 

 

I am simply hoping that all aspects will be given consideration when evaluating this expansion.  I care deeply

about the impacts this might have on the fragile territories that allow moose, lynx and hopefully wolverines to

make this their home range. Time to save habitat is eroding quickly and I know that the valley's population is

growing which will only exacerbate the loss of wild land. I can offer no specifics except that - even as a skier- I

would like to my voice for wildlife to be heard.

 

 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.

 

Nancy Morgan

 

Ft. Collins, Colorado


